l (4/12/2011) Public Service Commission - Fwd: Rocky Mountain Power's Rate Increase ' Page 1

From: Trixie Behr

To: psc@utah.gov

Date: 4/5/2011 7:07 AM

Subject: Fwd: Rocky Mountain Power's Rate Increase

Docked Noo 10— 035 - 124

S>> : _'> 4/5/2011 6:16 AM >>>

I was under the impression the public service commission was to equally
represent in a fair and impartial manner, the interests of the public AND the
utlity companies. However, since the demissal of Mr. Ball, this has not been

the case. The utlity companies in Utah are running AMOK with unwarranted and
unjustied increases. The impact is enormous on the working citizens of this
state, while the profits of companies rise to chscene levels. Please have the
courage to deny rate increases to companies which are making hefty profits.
Questar did not warrant an increase nor does Rocky Mountain Power.
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